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No smoke advisory issued for Hazelwood open cut mine fire  
 

1800 Sunday 16 March 2014 
 
EPA Victoria’s recommendation not to issue a smoke advisory for Sunday in the Latrobe Valley 
remains in place. Significant levels of smoke are not expected in any populated areas over the next 
24 hours.  
 
Some smoke may reach parts of Morwell if winds become light and variable on Sunday night, but 
the risk of this is relatively low.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media inquiries: 

 Air quality 03 9695 2704 
 Health 03 9096 8803 
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